
Village of Minooka 

June 11, 2021 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

Due to unforeseen circumstances Ridge Road between Twin Rail Drive and 

Minooka Road will remain closed until further notice. All traffic will utilize Twin 

Rail Drive-McLinden Rd-Minooka Road for an alternate route. 

The closure is necessary to complete railroad crossing improvements in relation to 

the Ridge Road widening project.  

Motorists can expect delays and should allow extra time for trips through this area.  

Drivers are urged to pay close attention to traffic control devices in the work zones, 

obey the posted speed limits, and be on the alert for workers, equipment, and 

changing traffic control patterns. 

For questions regarding project details please contact: 

Email: ridgeroad@hutchisoneng.com 

Phone:  (815) 828-5862 

We appreciate the residents’ patience during the construction activities and apologize 

for any inconvenience. 
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